200 Oak Street
Newburgh, NY 12550

May 7, 2015
Loning Board of Appeals
Ms. Grace Cardone, Chairperson MAY 0§ 205
Zoning Board of Appeals ,
Town of Newburgh Town of Newburgh / /f
308 Gardnertown Road }{ \ 4
Newburgh, NY 12550 ] yd
/
04

Dear Ms. Cardone and Members of the Zoning Board of Appeals:

We ask that the Board hold our hearing open until the June meeting.

We do not yet have the information we need from Central Hudson. A representative looked at
our utility line and said that we will need to schedule a visit with a different representative, from
a different department, who can better discuss our options. In addition, on the date of your next
meeting, [ must be at a conference in Seattle, where I am scheduled to lead a discussion the
following morning.

Thank you, again, for your continuing time and attention.

Sincerely yours,
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Carol Pauli (Hudelson)




